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Greetings, Western Dressage Enthusiasts! 

We're excited to bring you the latest edition of our newsletter, where passion for the art of Western Dressage meets 

the vibrant community of Florida riders. Whether you're a seasoned competitor or just beginning your journey, our 

newsletter is here to keep you informed, inspired, and connected. In this issue, we aim to celebrate the achievements 

of our members! Thank you for being a part of this incredible journey. We look forward to riding alongside you and 

making the most of every stride, both in and out of the arena. 

J 

-------------------------------------------------·

We're thrilled to announce the fantastic results of our members 

from the 2024 WDAA Online International Challenge! Our Florida 

riders showcased their talent and dedication on a global stage, 

and their hard work truly paid off. From stunning performances to 

impressive scores, our members have made us proud once again. 

Be sure to check out the full results and celebrate with us as we 

highlight the outstanding achievements of our very own Western 

Dressage stars. Congratulations to all who participated and made 

a mark in this exciting event! 

FULL RESULTS LOCATED AT: WWW.SPOTLIGHTHORSESHOWS.COM/RESULTS 
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